
 

 
 
 
November 24, 2016 
 
 
BDO Canada LLP 
Chartered Professional Accountants 
600 Cathedral Place 
925 West Georgia Street 
Vancouver, B.C.   V6C 3L2 
 
 
 
Dear Sirs: 
 
Re:  LOOPShare Ltd. (formerly Kenna Resources Inc.) 
 
Thank you for your letter of November 24, 2016. We know of no reason why you should not accept this 
engagement and we are unaware of any special considerations or circumstances which you should 
consider when accepting the engagement.   
 
Yours very truly, 
 

 
 
DALE MATHESON CARR-HILTON LABONTE LLP 
CHARTERED PROFESSIONAL ACCOUNTANTS 
 


